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Dr. Rajesh Parasnis (Picture above) a Consultant Spine Surgeon from Pune, India visited the 
department on February 2014. He gave a lecture on Tuberculosis of the spine to staff and 
students. 

He spoke on the current scenario of TB and said, “TB has a history of 4000 years, still there is no 
control on its spread. Annually around two billion dollars are being spent on TB research across 
the world. But with the increasing prevalence of Multi Drug Resistance TB, the challenge is still 
there.” 

Dr. Rajesh has a fellowship in spine Surgery and is affiliated to Ruby Hall Clinic, Jehangir 
Hospital, Seth Ramdas Memorial Hospital and Inlaks & Budharani Hospitals. 

 


